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City of Coral Gables City Commission Meeting 

Agenda Item I-5 

June 13, 2017 

City Commission Chambers 

405 Biltmore Way, Coral Gables, FL 

 

City Commission 

Mayor Raul Valdes-Fauli  

Vice Mayor Pat Keon 

Commissioner Vince Lago 

Commissioner Frank Quesada 

Commissioner Michael Mena 

 

City Staff 

City Manager, Cathy Swanson-Rivenbark 

City Attorney, Craig E. Leen 

City Clerk, Walter J. Foeman 

Deputy City Clerk, Billy Urquia 

 

Public Speaker(s) 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Agenda Item I-5 [5:17:06 p.m.] 

A Resolution accepting the recommendation of the Chief Procurement Officer to 

authorize a “piggyback” contract from Clay County, FL Contract (RFP) No. 

13/14-8 various equipment and amenities for parks and playgrounds and related 

products and services for an estimated initial amount of $$275,500, with 

subsequent purchases not to exceed the budgeted available funds, utilizing the 

Clay County Contract, pursuant to Section 2-978, of the Procurement Code 

entitled, Use of Other Governmental Unit Contracts (Piggybacks). (This 

piggyback is for timely replacement, repairs, and improvements to Phillips Park 

LED lighting fixtures). 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: Next is a resolution accepting the recommendation of the Chief 

Procurement Officer, do we have to read it? 

 

Deputy City Attorney Ramos: I’m sorry sir, what item are we on? 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: We are on I-5. 
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Deputy City Attorney Ramos: We do not have to read it, it’s a resolution. 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: OK. 

 

Finance Director Gomez: So it’s a resolution authorizing the piggyback contract with Clay 

County for various equipment and amenities for parks and playgrounds for an estimated initial 

amount of $275,000, and it’s for replacement, repairs, and improvements to Phillips Park LED 

lighting fixtures. 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: Alright, is there any discussion? 

 

Vice Mayor Keon: I’ll move it. 

 

Commissioner Mena: Second. 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: Alright, will you call the roll please? 

 

Vice Mayor Keon: Yes 

Commissioner Mena: Yes 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: Yes 

Commissioner Lago: Yes 

(Vote: 4-0) 

Commissioner Quesada: Absent 

 

[End: 5:17:51 p.m.] 

 

 
 


